
The Bath House Re-generation project – 29
th

 March to 14
th

 May 2016 

 
 

The Royal Crescent Hotel & Spa are fully committed to offering our guests the 

highest quality products, service and experience possible. For this reason, we 

are delighted to be renewing our Bath House facilities. Work on this is 

scheduled to take place between 29th March and 14thMay 2016. Once re-

opened, this will offer our guests and members stunning contemporary 

facilities to enjoy during each visit to the hotel. Whilst works are undertaken 

the rest of the hotel will continue to be fully operational and to deliver the 

high standard of service that guests have come to expect from our iconic 

hotel. 

 

We are delighted to say that we will still be offering selective treatments 

throughout the period of The Bath House regeneration and that our state of 

the art fitness room will still be fully accessible for hotel guests and members 

alike. We look forward to continuing to welcome you for morning coffee, 

lunch, afternoon tea or dinner during this time. 
 


